
 

  

BARN PROJECT 2023 

The Start: A last look at the Pine Trees.  Snow fell during the April 8 meeting, coating the trees for a last time.  

Mike Bachelder dropped many of the smaller trees the next week. The big ones next. 

 

April 19, 2023: New Barn Project 

  Mike Bachelder and Greg Ruppel dropped 12 more trees and stacked 29 logs.  

  Mike cut the smaller ones down last week. Great pics Greg. 

The propane tank will be relocated next to 
the other one by the fuel tanks and the 
stumps will be removed on the April 29 
work session.  

 



 

 

  



 

 

Mike piled the Logs with his tractor for 
the buyer to pick up.  

Stumps will be dug out by Corey and the 
brush will be chipped and spread on the trail 
to the power line. 

Mike Bachelder and Greg Ruppel saved the 
club $1000s by taking down the trees. 

Mike brought his tractor with forks to 
move the big logs. 

This view is from the Club camera. 


